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April 15, 2013 
 
Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
Re: Case No. 13-270-EL-ATR 
 
Dear Ms. McNeal: 
 
Pursuant to the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Opinion and Order in the above-captioned 
proceeding, Duke Energy Ohio, Inc. is hereby informing the Commission that the transaction 
that was the subject of this proceeding is now complete. 
 
In its Opinion and Order, the Commission directed the Company to file a revised tariff and 
service territory map within thirty days to reflect the transfer.  However, the facilities that were 
transferred were not within the current service territory of Duke Energy Ohio, Inc.  The facilities 
in question were within the City of Hamilton.  Thus there are no changes to service territory map 
or tariffs applicable.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions and thank you for your assistance with this matter.    
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Elizabeth H. Watts 
Elizabeth H. Watts 
Associate General Counsel 
Duke Energy Ohio, Inc. 
139 E. Fourth Street 
Cincinnati, Ohio  45201-0960 
(614) 222-1330 
Elizabeth.Watts@duke-energy.com 
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